
REPORT TO THE RIVERSIDE DIVISION 
May 21, 2019 

 
 
This reports the renaming of Multidisciplinary Research Building (MRB) 4144 to Collaboration 
Space in Memory of Ron and Jeanne Sladek, per UCR Policy 450-25: Naming of University 
Properties, Programs, & Facilities. 
 



Initial Request for Approval to Name/Establish a Property, Program, or Facility 

This form is to help review gifts for compliance with academic plans and priorities, and to facilitate campus review 

procedures for naming. 

Upon completion of this request form, the Dean/Unit Head forwards it for signature to the Associate Vice Chancellor, 

Development and Vice Chancellor, University Advancement. The Associate Vice Chancellor, Development or designee will 

submit the request, with draft gift agreement and supporting documentation to the Executive Vice Chancellor and Provost 

and Vice Chancellor for Academic Planning & Budget for campus review. If approved for recommendation, the EVC&P's 

Office follows the appropriate procedure for Naming of Properties, Programs and Facilities 

I. 

II. 

Background Information 

A. Submitted by: Dean Kathryn Uhrich 

Title, College/Unit: Dean, College of Natural and Agricultural Sciences (CNAS) 

B. Type of Gift and Comments: $  current use gift 

Property: Click or tap here to enter text. 

Program: Click or tap here to enter text. 

Facility/Building: Multidisciplinary Research Building 

C. Proposed Name: Collaboration Space 

(if any, involving gift) In Memory of Ron and Jeanne Sladek 

D. Honoring Name: Click or tap here to enter text. 

E. Proposed Use(s): Click or tap here to enter text. 

Academic Information 

A. Academic Justification: 

Explain how the proposed gift or endowment 

fits into the College/Unit's Academic Plan 

B. Resources: Describe the resources that will 

be necessary to support the proposed 

Property/Program/Facility (e. g., other 

funding). Please refer to the College/Unit 

Academic Plan as appropriate 

Approximately 60 CNAS faculty members will 

be moving into the new Multidisciplinary 

Research Building in early 2019. The transition 

will require moving expenses and additional 

equipment; this gift will support these efforts. 

Signage costs to be covered by the College of 

Natural and Agricultural Sciences. 
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